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Annual General Meeting postponed

Against the background of the current negotiations aimed at establishing a long-term financial plan for Bure Equity, the Board of Directors has decided to postpone the date of the Annual General Meeting to 21 May 2003. The Board intends to give an submit a plan for the company’s financing in connection with the Notice of the Annual General Meeting, at the latest. 

The AGM will be held in Kongresshallen, Svenska Mässan, Gothenburg, 21 May 2003 at 3 pm. 
Gothenburg, 28 March 2003
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